South Dakota Athletic Commission
P.O. Box 340, 1351 N. Harrison Ave., Pierre, SD 57501-0340
Ph: 605-224-1721 Fax: 1-888-425-3032

E-mail: SDAC@midwestsolutionssd.com www.dlr.sd.eov/bdcomm/athletic

South Dakota Athletic Commission
Board Meeting

Thursday, June 12, 2014
10:00 am (MDT)/9:00 am (MDT)

Via Teleconference

Call-In Number/Passcode: 1-888-537-7715/ 63318496#

Agenda

L. Call to Order

IL Approval of April 11, 2014 Meeting Minutes

II.  Administrative Rules Process Timeline Update

IV.  Open Forum (15 minutes for the public to address the Board)
V. Adjourn

Please contact the Board at 605-224-1721 or SDAC@midwestsolutionssd.com by June
11,2014 at 5:00 pm (CDT) if you wish to join this meeting via teleconference.




South Dakota Athletic Commission
P.O. Box 340, 105 S. Euclid Ave., Ste C Pierre, SD 57501-0340

Ph: 605-224-1721 Fax: 1-888-425-3032
E-mail: SDAC@midwestsolutionssd.com www.dlr.sd.gov/bdcomm/athletic

South Dakota Athletic Commission
Board Meeting
Kniep Building Conference Room #3, Pierre, SD
April 11,2014

Jennifer Stalley, Executive Director, called the meeting to order at 11:30am (central).

Present in person: Commissioners Dr. Richard: ﬂn’er, and Lee Lohff, legal

counsel Amber Mulder, and Jennifer Stalley.

Present via telephone: Commissioner Margaret Gilles

reported the legislation proposed by the Comrmssm :
1, 2014 The changes to the law

be ad&regsed by admlmstratlve rules The Commission

included in proposed rules; ‘ommission also discussed safety requirements for participants
and events registered or : Sed through the Commission. The Commission indicated a
preference for delineating professwnal and amateur competitors for safety standards. The
Commission also reviewed the North Dakota Rules of Combative Sports and noted areas to adapt
for South Dakota rules and areas to omit for South Dakota rules.

Following the discussion, the Commission directed Stalley to draft proposed rules reflective of
the discussion by the Commissioners and similar to the rules used in North Dakota.

Stalley asked for any public testimony during the public forum. There was no public testimony.



There being no further business before the Commission, the Commission adjourned at 2:45 pm
(central). '

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer Stalley
Executive Director




